
New Baffinland Operational Flexibility Commitment 

In addition to the Baffinland commitments filed by QIA, Government of Nunavut and 
Government of Canada on August 2, 2023, Baffinland wishes to add the following new 
commitment to the Sustaining Operations Proposal NIRB record for the NIRB’s consideration in 
its decision-making:  

Baffinland commits to ship no more than 6.9 million tonnes of iron ore per year in each 
of 2023 and 2024  when addressing the shortfall of iron ore shipped in 2022 and 
exercising flexibility to ship the 1.3 million tonnes of iron ore left at Milne Port in 2022 in 
accordance with Term and Condition 179(a). 

The commitment to use no more than 84 ore carriers in each year continues to apply to this 
commitment.  

 

 


